
From: Meghan Marth <Meghan.Marth@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 5:16 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Allison Arwady <Allison.Arwady@cityofchicago.org>; Megan Cunningham 
<Megan.Cunningham@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: You are Invited to be Honored as a Franciscan Outreach COVID-19 Hero!  
  

Hi Steve, 
 
I am confirming that Dr. Arwady and Managing Deputy Commissioner, Megan Cunningham, 
attended this gala on Thursday, November 10th in their official capacity as guests of the 
sponsor. They accepted an award on behalf of the department. No honoraria was accepted.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions, 
Meghan 
 
Meghan Marth, MSW, MPH  
Senior Aide to the Commissioner  
Work Cell: (312) 261-0721 
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